Berwyn
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. . . The Village of Berwyn will be having a
These are the candidates for the upcoming election on

Public Meeting on October 18, 2022 at the

October 3, 2022. )
Lloyd Garrison School at 7:00 p.m.
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The Village of Berwyn will be holding a Special

Council Meeting on Tuesday, October 11" at 1:00
p.m. to deal with the following matters:

Candidates Mary Willemsen

Shandy Hansen

Nicole Edmundson

Vote at the Ag Hall, 5001-51 Street
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Administering Oath for new Council Member
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Village of Berwyn By-Election November 14, 2022

Attention Berwyn Residents:

The Village of Berwyn is holding a second By-election to hereby fill two positions as Councillors on the Village of Berwyn Municipal Coun-
cil. The Election date has been set for November 14, 2022. The voting station will be at the Ag Hall, 5001-51 Street (the old Legion Hall).

For those interested in running for Council, Nomination Day will be held on October 17, 2022, at the Village office. Papers must be sub-
mitted between 10 am and 12 pm.

Nomination packages are available at the Village Office. Any questions may be directed to Matthew Norburn, Returning Officer & CAO,
Village of Berwyn.

Nomination Day — October 17th, 2022 ——- Advanced Poll — November 7th, 2022——- By-Election — November 14, 2022
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The Village of Berwyn was buzzing on the evening of September 24, 2022 as we hosted our first annual Drive-In movie in the field just north
of main street. The smell of popcorn was in the air as approximately fifty-five cars from as far as County of Northern Lights and Fairview,
and everywhere between attended, to watch Minions: The Rise of Gru!

The Village Staff hosted a BBQ and raised $450.00 for the Ecumenical Care Committee for Grimshaw and Berwyn who runs the local food
bank. And the Northern Association for FASD was also in attendance selling treats and popcorn to raise funds for their organization.

We would like to thank all the Volunteers that helped make this event so successful. We would also like to thank Berwyn Pharmacy and
Fine Spirits for their generous donation of ice. We would like to thank Berwyn Tiger Taekwondo and Stone Brook Care for putting advertise-
ments on the screen.

We are so excited that this event was such a success and look forward to more events like this in Berwyn in the near future!
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MESSAGE TO BERWYN RESIDENTS

We thank you for your online bill payments, however please ensure that you include your full name and account number
to avoid having your payment added to the wrong account. Thank you



